
Call for Implementation of Board Director 

Apprenticeship Program 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

Position: [Recipient's Position] 

Organization: [Recipient's Organization] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to announce the implementation of the Board Director Apprenticeship Program 

aimed at nurturing future leaders in our organization. This program will provide valuable 

opportunities for apprentices to gain insights and experience in board governance and strategic 

decision-making. 

We invite you to participate in this initiative by contributing your expertise and insights. Your 

involvement will be instrumental in guiding apprentices as they learn and develop essential skills 

for board service. 

Please let us know your availability for an initial meeting to discuss the program's structure and 

your potential role. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to shape the next generation of leaders within our 

board. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


